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Department of Home Affairs link restored 

 (Notice _____of 2022) 

 

 

 Dear Customers 

 

Kindly be informed that the Department of Home Affairs (DHA) link has been restored on 

Wednesday 25 May 2022.  CIPC monitored the situation to ensure all is stable before 

informing our customers.  We thank you kindly for your understanding and patience in this 

regard. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

_____________ 

Adv. Rory Voller 

Commissioner: CIPC 

Date:____/ _____/ 2022 
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